
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 19th November, we will be raising money for Children in Need. To support the 

charity’s aim of ‘together we can transform children’s lives’ we would like to invite the 

children to come to school wearing spots.  

 

There will be a colouring competition and a design a bandana competition and entry forms will 

are attached to this letter.  Please return these to myself by morning of Friday 19th 

November.  

 

We would please ask families to donate straight to the Children in Need donation page using 

the link or QR code below.  We cannot except cash donations.  

 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/  

 

 

 

 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sandercock 
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